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Acknowledgement Letter

Kimberly.Epstein to me Feb 8

Case No: 18-F-0050 
       
February 08, 2018

Mr. Patrick Michels 
Reporter 
Reveal 

 
 

Dear Mr. Patrick Michels:

This will acknowledge receipt of your November 10, 2017, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request received by this office and
logged in to our tracking system on November 13, 2017 and sent for a search that day.  Your request was assigned a case number
based on the time it was received in this office and is being processed as expeditiously as possible.  The actual processing time will
depend on the complexity of your request and whether sensitive records, voluminous records, extensive search, and/or consultation
with other HHS components or other executive branch agencies are involved. 

Thank you for calling attention to our oversight in not providing you with an acknowledgement of this request.  Your request has been
sent for a search for responsive documents, but no documents have been provided to this office as of this writing. 

If you have any questions, please email  or call , or write to us at:

Freedom of Information Act Office 
Administration for Children and Families 
4th Floor 
Mary E. Switzer Building 

 
  

Please use the case tracking number at the top of the page when discussing your request.

Sincerely,

      Kimberly N. Epstein 
      FOIA Officer 
      Administration for Children and Families

1400 65th Street
Suite 200
Emeryville, CA 94608

FOIA@acf.hhs.gov 1-888-747-1861

330 C Street, SW
Washington, D.C. 20201
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